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The attachment is a copy of The First Meeting and Organization of The 
Oklahoma Track Coaches Association which took place in Jan. of 1965 at Tulsa 
McLain H.S. in Tulsa, OK. 
 
Sorry it is not in better looking shape. I have been hauling it around for 
all these years and my wife gave me orders to start cleaning out the 
storeroom and see if there was anything in it that I did not want her to 
throw away. 
 
You might want the article for you archive records. It sure brings back fond 
memories and super Gentlemen/Teacher/Coaches who I have had the good pleasure 
of being associated with through the years. I had no idea the organization 
would grow and become so big and active as you gentlemen have made it.  Your 
official’s visions, hard work and efforts have certainly made it The Best in 
the United States, as well as our web page! 
 
Please give my regards to all and if I can be of any help, please let me 
know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dorsey Jack Reirdon 
 
 




